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Friday 24th March 2023  

Dear Moss Side Community, 

  A very busy week in school as we head towards the end of a packed term! Pupils are working hard and I 

have seen some fantastic examples of brilliant reasoning in maths this week, alongside some very delicate 

gardening skills from our EYFS children. 

Easter Bingo 

  Tickets are now available from Front Desk for £3 per person 

(which includes a minimum of 3 game tickets). Please send 

cash into school in a named envelope or visit the front of 

school to purchase.  

 

  The Easter Bingo will run from 3.30-4.45 next Thursday (30th 

March). Additional game tickets can be purchased on the  

evening for 50p a strip and refreshments will be available to 

buy. All children must be accompanied by an adult, with      

siblings and grandparents welcome to join. 

 

  This is an important fundraiser to support trip subsidies and 

we would love lots of people to attend. We would really      

appreciate Easter egg donations be sent into school asap, in 

order to build up our fantastic prize collection.  

 

Clubs 

  The majority of clubs are ‘as usual’ next week, although there 

is no coding due to the bingo. 

 

Tracksuit bottoms 

  Donations of tracksuit bottoms aged 4-9 would be               

appreciated in school, should you have any available. 

 

Mrs Antcliffe 

  After a lengthy period of absence, we are saddened to       

announce that Mrs Antcliffe has officially finished as a member 

of staff at Moss Side. Mrs Antcliffe has supported our pupils 

over many years and will be missed. 

  We are delighted, however, to be able to welcome her back 

next week as part of our Easter assembly to share with her our 

thanks for all of her hard work. 

Lancashire Cricket 

  We welcomed Lancashire Cricket Club into school on 

Wednesday for a series of taster sessions with four of our 

classes. The pupils enjoyed them and hopefully this is the 

start of a new hobby (or even career). 

  There will be details posted on Dojo shortly about how to 

continue a cricketing journey for our pupils. 

 

End of term 

  School closes at 3.15pm next Friday, 31st March. We        

re-open Monday 17th April. 
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Stars of the Week 

  
Rec Maisie for brilliant use of her imagination 

when creating a story. 

Rec/

Y1 

Isabelle for brilliant sentence writing this 

week. 

Y1/2 Frankie-Rose for writing a great chick   

diary. 
Y2 Oscar for joining in brilliantly with the 

‘Chance to Shine’ cricket session. 
Y3 Theo for being a great ipad monitor and 

settling down to all tasks quickly and 

quietly. 
Y4 Hudson for some great story writing this 

week. 
Y5 Kye for superb behaviour all day...every 

day! Well done Kye! 

Y6 Olly for making superb contributions to 

school life as a House Captain. 

W 

House 

Yellow 

Key events next week  

Monday Green Screen Y5+6, Guitar, Netball Y5+6, 

Recorders Y3+4 

Tuesday Inclusion Event Y3+4 

Wednesday Judo Education, Football Y5+6, Art Y3+4, 

Y3 Parents’ Eve 

Thursday Fit 4 Life Y5+6, Miss Thomas’ trip,      

Swimming Y4+5, Y3 Parents’ Eve, Easter Bingo 

Friday Mr Gilyead’s Class Assembly, Easter Assembly 

Dinner #2 

 
Happy Friday, 

Mr Wright 


